## Town of Knox

Selectmen's Meeting's Minutes 03-16-2017

Present: 1<sup>st</sup> Selectman Galen Larrabee, 2<sup>nd</sup> Selectman Jeffrey Stevens, 3<sup>rd</sup> Selectman William Ingraham, Town Clerk Carol Hamblet and Treasurer Dorrit Emerson

Meeting called to order at 1:05PM by G. Larrabee

Motion, Second and Vote 3-0 to accept minutes of February 28, 2017 Selectmen's meeting as written.

Waldo County General Hospital sent a letter stating that they are renewing the Brooks Ambulance contract through February 2018.

The Town needs a signed copy of the Interlocal Agreement with the UARRC.

The Mid Coast Regional Planning Commission has a new Executive Director, Anne Krieg.

Thomson Reuters has requested 2017 personal property information.

Board reviewed bank account reports from the Treasurer.

Motion, Second and Vote 3-0 to authorize M.A. Haskell to service the town office boiler.

Discussion on Winter Roads.

Motion, Second and Vote 3-0 to adjourn meeting at 2:05PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Town Clerk